
Morning Announcements 05/24/19 

 

Students, do you want to sample food from all over the world? If so, then mark your 
calendars. SGMS Celebrates: Our Multicultural Night and Academic Night is taking place 
on Thursday, May 30th from 6:30-8:00 pm. We encourage all students and their families 
to attend. For more information, see Mr. Singh or Ms. Quiroz. 

 
Hey SGMS 8th Graders!  There are only 3 more weeks till your 8th grade cruise.  Did you 
know that you will not be able to go on the cruise if you have overdue or lost library 
books?  Please be sure to bring in those books that have been missing all year or stop 
by the media center to find out how much you owe to clear your account. 

 
Hey Students, have you completed any community service, but haven’t turned in your 
SSL forms?  All forms for hours earned last summer or during the school year are due 
to the media center by Friday, June 7th.  Late forms will NOT be accepted.  That’s Friday 
June 7th.  Make sure to turn in those forms and get credit for the Student Service you 
have done. 

 
This is a message from SGA.  If you are interested in running for the office of president, 
vice president, secretary, treasurer, or historian for the next school year, please pick up 
an application packet either in the cafeteria or E-127.  A completed packet is due by 
Friday, May 31. 

 
There will be a county wide art show held at Montgomery mall next week starting on 
Wednesday, May 29th and going until Monday, June 3rd. Stop by to see what the middle 
and high school art students have been working on all year long. Attention 6th grade art 

show participants: Please note the show will not be open Tuesday the 28th like your 
invitations say, but Wednesday the 29th. 
 
Attention 8th Graders: It is important for you to stay informed about 8th grade end-of-
year activities.  Write these events down in your agenda book!   

 
8th grade class picture - Thursday, May 30th - You will receive your t-shirt the day of the 
picture.  

 
8th grade breakfast & cruise - Friday, June 7th - we have sold well past 50% of the 
tickets!  Bring in money and permission slips to Ms. Kozma or Mr. Chupka as soon as 
possible! 

 
8th grade promotion - Wednesday, June 12th - we will have our practice during the day 
and promotion at Magruder in the evening.   
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 


